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Statement by the Delegation of the State of Palestine at the first consultations on the zero draft declaration to 
be issued by the 19 September High-Level Meeting on addressing large movements of refugees and migrants: 
 

I thank the Co-Chairs and Special Adviser Karen Abuzayd and her team for the efforts exerted in preparing 
the zero draft Declaration for the 19 September Summit. As noted by several delegations, we believe the draft 
constitutes a good basis for our negotiations towards articulating, strengthening and promoting the endorsement of 
such essential and lofty commitments regarding refugees and migrants in line with international law, including 
human rights law, humanitarian law, and refugee law. This must also be pursued in accord with the political, socio-
economic and developmental responsibilities and commitments undertaken by the international community in other 
relevant declarations and agreements, including, inter alia, as in the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development and 
other relevant UN resolutions.  
 

Palestine is reviewing the draft Declaration and will propose relevant amendments with a view to clarifying 


